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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:              Board of County Commissioners 
 
FROM:   William K. DeBraal, Deputy County Attorney 
 
DATE:            September 9, 2020 
 
RE: Public Notice – Public Hearing  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please be advised that the following public hearing has been scheduled for the September 
22, 2020, meeting of the Board of County Commissioners: 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
In accordance with Section 5A(a)(1)(A) and (B)  of the 1937 Housing Act, the Indian 
River County Board of County Commissioners Rental Assistance Department-
Housing Choice Voucher (Section 8) Program has drafted their Five Year and 
Annual Year Plan FY 2021 – 2025, their HCV Administrative Policy and the 
Enterprise Income Verification Policy.  The purpose of the Five Year/Annual Plan, 
Administrative Policy and Enterprise Income Verification Policy, is to give the 
public an opportunity to provide their comments regarding the proposed activities 
regarding the Indian River County Board of County Commissioners Housing 
Choice Voucher-Section 8 Program’s mission for serving the needs of extremely 
and very low-income families in Indian River County and the strategy for 
addressing those needs. The effective date of the Plan and Policies will be 
October 1, 2020.  Copies of the Indian River County Five Year and Annual Plan, 
Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan and Enterprise Income Verification 
(EIV) policy may be reviewed at the Indian River County Annex Building, 1028 20th 
Place, Suite C, Vero Beach, Florida 32960; viewing hours are Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday, 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.  Please send written comments during the 
comment period to:  IRC Rental Assistance Department, 1028 20th Place, Suite C, 
Vero Beach, Florida 32960, Attention:  Robin Miller.   
 
A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 22, 2020, 9:00 a.m., or shortly 
after that time, in the County Commission Chambers located on the first floor of 
Building A of the Indian River County Administrative Complex, 1801 27th Street, 
Vero Beach, Florida 32960. 

 
 

Please contact me with any questions. 
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